
Java Competition Builds Relationships 

More than 60 high school students competed in the ninth annual High School Programming 
competition at the Rockville Campus on April 21, 2017. The contest brought talented students 
from seven Maryland high schools. Each team was challenged to demonstrate its abilities by 
attempting to solve a number of Java programming problems. A total of 31 teams competed, 
with seven teams and 14 students winning prizes. In addition to building disciplinary skills, one 
of the goals of the program was to create contact between the MC Science, Engineering, and 
Technology Department and students and teachers at local area high schools. More than 20 MC 
students served as judges.  

 
 


